
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: October 18, 2005 

Members in attendance: Heather Blakeley, Dave Kowalski, Tom Baltazar 
Meeting Opened: 7:30PM 
Meeting Closed: 9:00PM 

 
7:30PM Heather made motion to start meeting, Dave seconded. 
 
Minutes from previous two meetings were read and accepted as written. 
 
Jeff Squires (representing N. Della, Inc.) - came in to take installer's test and passed with one 
Error.  Installer's permit  #101805-1 issued.  Mr Squires was informed of permit renewall before 
January 31 of the upcoming year. 
 
As mentioned in the minutes of the previous meeting John Sneade (Oxboro Building Corp.) 
provided pink sheets to be signed by Heather.  Pink sheets 2005-1021 and 2005-1022 issued to 
Oxboro Building Corp – Well permits for 5 & 6 Maybrook Road were Issued.  Check #515 in the 
amount of $150.00 Well permits 100405-1 and 100405-2. 
 
Tom brought up the fact that the Maintenance and Engineering Bill for July had somehow been 
overlooked and not paid.  BOH authorized $780.00 payment for July water tests. 
 
David Smith - Escape Estates – came in for well permits and septic construction permits for lots 
5 & 12 Butterworth. Pink sheets 2005-1018 – lot 12 and 2003-929 Lot 5 were provided for 
signatures. 
 
Septic Construction Permit 101805-2 issued for lot 12. 
Well Permit 101805-3 issued for lot 12. 
 
Septic Construction Permit 101805-4 issued for lot 5 
Well Permit 101805-5 issued for lot 5. 
 
Dave was asked to prepare and deliver a letter to owner of the house at 271 Mashapaug road. 
The SAS at that location was partially washed away by the latest storm.  The Septic tank is to 
be plugged and used as a tight tank until a repair plan is drawn up and accepted.  The attached 
letter was delivered to Mr. Plante at 271 Mashapaug Road on Thursday October 20, 2005. 
 
9:00 pm Dave made motion to adjourn meeting.  Heather seconded.  Meeting Adjourned. 
 


